
ST. LOUIS LAMBERT 
.....,.._. INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT.~ 

 
February 22, 2022 
 
KenaTurner 
Data Unlimited, Inc. 
103 West Main Street 
Collinsville, IL 62234 

Re: Women Business Enterprise (WBE) 
 
Dear Kena Turner, 
 

The Business Diversity Development office acknowledges receipt of the No Change Affidavit and Supporting Documentation for
the local City of St. Louis Minority and Women’s Business Enterprise Program.

Based on a review of your documentation, it has been determined that Data Unlimited, Inc. remains eligible since the
documents indicate there are no apparent changes which impact its certification status. Should this information change, you
must notify the Business Diversity Development office, in writing, within 30 days of the change.

Please note that you are required to file no change documentation online next year by your anniversary date of 04/29/2023.
The Business Diversity Development office will send you notification approximately 90 days prior to that date. The no-change
documentation must be filed online in the Business Diversity Development Certification and Compliance Management System.
You can also access this online system by clicking on the Certification link from our website at http://www.flystl.com/bdd.

If you have any questions, please contact our office at businessdiversity@flystl.com or 314-426-8111.

Sincerely,  

Barbara Carter 
Administrative Assistant III 
St. Louis International Airport - Lambert




